
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, MARCH 14, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 14 OF SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

LETTER MONTH IS YOUR TIME TO SHARE WITH US. LET US KNOW WHAT PROGRAMS YOU 

ENJOY LISTENING TO. TELL US HOW LISTENING HELPS YOU IN YOUR WALK WITH CHRIST. 

AND THE QUESTION I’M ASKING THIS MONTH CONCERNS PROGRAMMING WEEKDAY 

AFTERNOONS FROM 3 – 3:30. THAT’S WHERE WALK IN THE WORD WITH JAMES 

MACDONALD AIRED AND HAS NOW BEEN REPLACED WITH MUSIC. THE QUESTIONS IS “DO 

YOU PREFER THAT WE STAY WITH MUSIC OR WOULD YOU LIKE US TO FIND ANOTHER 

GOOD BIBLE TEACHING PROGRAM FOR THAT TIME SLOT?” 

WHILE YOU’RE THINKING ABOUT THAT, LET ME DIVE INTO THE SPRING LETTER MONTH 

MAILBAG. 

[SUE – RHINELANDER]  DEAR FOLKS AT WRVM. THANK YOU FOR BEING THERE! IN MY LIVING 

ROOM, IN MY KITCHEN AND IN MY CAR. AND ONLINE! I LISTEN VIA ‘TUNED IN RADIO’. I AM 

THANKFUL FOR THE MORNING PROGRAM, NEWS, WEATHER, BREAKPOINT AND SILLY JOKES. 

MOSTLY THE MUSIC. THANKS FOR THE VARIETY: CHOIRS, SMALL GROUPS, SOLISTS AND 

INSTRUMENTAL, ACCAPELA AND FULL ORCHESTRATION; OLD AND NEW. SO MY VOTE FOR 

FILLING THE AFTERNOON SLOT LEFT VACANT IS FOR MORE MUSIC. WHERE ELSE CAN IT BE 

FOUND ON THE AIRWAVES? THANK YOU TOO FOR JONI & FRIENDS, TONY EVANS, HAVEN, 

ADVENTURES IN ODYSSEY, WIDOW CONNECTION, SATURDAY KIDS PROGRAMS, GAITHER 

HOMECOMING & SATURDAY AFTERNOON MUSIC, THE NATIONAL CHRISTIAN CHOIR. 

THANKING GOD FOR YOUR FAITHFUL BROADCASTING. THANK YOU FOR GOOD NEWS OF 

SALVATION AND LIFE FOREVER WITH JESUS. WE SO DESPERATELY NEED TRUTH IN THESE 

DAYS. THANK YOU FROM RHINELANDER. 

WHEN SOMEONE UNFAMILIAR ASKS ME WHAT KIND OF MUSIC WE PLAY IT’S ALWAYS 

DIFFICULT TO ANSWER BECAUSE WE PLAY SUCH A WIDE VARIETY OF MUSIC. IT’S NOT 

THE SAME 20 SONGS OVER AND OVER AND THEY DON’T ALL SOUND ALIKE.  

IF YOU APPRECIATE WHAT WE DO FIRST, WRITE AND LET US KNOW DURING SPRING 

LETTER MONTH THIS MONTH. AND IF YOU’RE NOT ALREADY, CONSIDER SUPPORTING US 

MONTHLY. CHECK OUT OUR EZ-GIVING PLAN ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


